
P.O. Box 245
501 N. Water St. llilmington, IL 60481

Phone (8 I 5) 47 6-667 5

Fax (815) 476-0878

ASIP Local 150 Training Facility
19800 W. Arsenal Rd.
Wilmington, IL 60481

Attn: Frank Michelkamp
Michael Rorex
Marty Turek

Dear Sirs,
I would like to take the opportunity to extend our sincere appreciation

to you and your organization for allowing us to uiilize your facility this past

weekend. We hosted a nationally recognized public speaker within the fire
service who is a recently retired Fire Chief from Lewisville, Texas. The
auditorium at your facility was a perfect venue to host this seminar.It was a
great day for all of those in attendance and the speaker was very impressed
with the facility. I believe it exemplifies the kind of cooperation that exists
among different entities within our community. Thank you to Mr. Turek
who was there the day of the event to assist us with any NY issues as well.

Once againwe appreciate your assistance and look forward to
working with you in the future. Please let us know if we can be of any
assistance.

Sincerely,

D epuQ C hi ef/ Op er at i o ns

Wilmington Fire Protection District
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